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I support HB2435 because the current voting system severely lacks the transparency 

that is needed to restore voter confidence in Oregon. There are many things the 

office of the SOS needs to do to restore voter confidence, but this bill is a step in the 

right direction. Please support this serious bill and stop childish voter appeasement 

campaigns such as, " It feels good to vote with Blobby". 


